
Patricia Heidorf

From: ChristoPher Able - D3
Sent Tuesday, December 15,2015 5:25 AM
To: Patricia Heidorf
Subject Fwd: 9th and waldo
Attachments: abby.pdf; ATT00001.htm; Bianca.pdf; ATT00002.htm; Emma.pdf;ATT00003.htm;

Tayvia.pdf; ATT00004.htm; Trinity.pdf; ATT00005.htm

Since it is already on the agenda, this is more documentation for the meeting and discussion.
't

Christopher Able
District 3

Begin forwarded message :

From: "jason crowley" <8429gstroopr@en1fu
To: "Christopher Able - D3" <cable(g)manitowoc.ors>
Subject: 9th and waldo

hello my name is Jason I am leader of troop 8420 girls scout,our troop have discussed what has
happen to Jacklynn Gienke , and wish to try to have a traffrc light installed on 9th and waldo,to
try to prevent this tragedy from happening again.

each girl that wanted to has written a letter to the safety board,i am attaching these letters to
email in hope that you will either vote yes for installing the light or at least start the beginning
stages to do so. Our troop has taken a terrible blow this year,because not only are we worried
bout future tragedy's,Karen and Jacklynn are also apart of our troop and we miss them.
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